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MCTXSheriff Seeks Information about Credit Card Abuse Case 
 

On November 8, 2021, the individual pictured below entered a private office of a medical 
practice in The Woodlands, TX, and reportedly stole an employee’s wallet. The suspect later made 
several unauthorized purchases using the victim’s credit card, and has been connected to several 
other crimes of similar nature in the greater Houston area.   

Anyone with information about these crimes, or the identity of this person is urged to contact the 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800, or call Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-
800-392-STOP (7867) and refer to case #21A345870. 
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